
Safer Internet Day 

In this section is a bit more advice following focus in school about being safe online. 

• Keeping children safe on gaming platforms. Please click on the link 
below from the NSPCC — it is YouTube link to a 15 minute online 
workshop for parents where you will learn about how children and young 
people game online and how you can help keep them safe: https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=YO6Ux7qfYXk.   

THIS IS A MUST FOR ALL PARENTS IN ORDER TO HELP GUIDE THEIR 
CHILDREN 

 

• Key messages at Key Stage 2 from work and assemblies. 
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